
 

 
 

 

Our School Newsletter 

We are the Student Council! 

We are the Student Council and the school’s 

Anti Bullying Ambassadors. We are here to 

make the school a better place! We want you 

to have your say. We will bring your 

suggestions to the staff and principal. The 

Happy holidays from our school family to yours!  
 

Ms. Magrane 
Miss Magrane’s Junior Infant class have been working hard learning how to keep their 

classroom tidy. They also completed some fantastic flowers during Art lessons. 

 

 

In Ms. De Auraugo’s station 

teaching with 2
nd

 class, they 

have been learning about 

rhyming couplets. They 

wrote a rhyming couplet 

book about Mr. O 

Donoghue.. 

 

suggestion boxes are in all the classrooms, 

please keep your suggestions coming in. 

Also please watch this space for some more 

anti-bullying work. Don’t be afraid to 

approach us in the yard if you have any 

concerns about bullying. Kind regards, the 

Student Council. 

 

 In the English Group with 

Ms. Ennis, children have 

been working on 

comprehension. They read 

the novel; “The Bat That 

Was All in a Flap”. They 

answered lots of questions, 

made predictions, visualised 

and even wrote a book report 

at the end of the novel. 
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Mr. Eyre’s Senior Infants are working very well at Aistear (Junior Education Programme) 

combining work and play on the theme of Winter. Senior Infants are also revising their Maths 

Work. 

 

Mr. Eyres’ Senior Infants 
 

Ms. Conroy’s 1st Class 

  
 

 

 

 

Ms. Conroy’s class’ 
rememberance service.  
     

 

The Parent Association here at 

Robertstown National School is 

so grateful for the help and 
support the Student Council 

has given us at our school 

events over the past couple of 

years.  The student Council has 

continuously worked hard at 

helping us set up at events, 

supporting us during events 

and helping with clean up 

afterwards.  The Parents could 
not have done it without 

you.  We would also like to 

acknowledge all of the children 

who have helped us out and 

who have not been on the 

student council.  Well done! We 

look forward to working with 

you more in the future.  RNS 

Parent Association 
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Miss Conroy’s 1
st
 class did a project on the weather. Also for religion/ SESE they made 

a remembrance tree and had a remembrance service.  
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Mr. O ’Donoghue’s 2
nd

 class did some 

Autumn artwork. They looked at the 

different trees, plants and animals. 2
nd

 class 

also did a project on the school community 

and displayed their work on the school 

community outside their classroom. 

 

 Miss Murphy’s 3
rd

 class had a field trip to the local Robertstown shop ‘Mullaneys’. 

They also made their own posters. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Murphy’s 3rd Class 
 

Mr. O’ Donoghue’s 2nd Class 
 

 

 

 

Ms. Poole’s 4th Class 
Miss Poole’s 4

th
 class celebrated U.S.A day in honour of Dominic who is emigrating there soon. 

4
th

 class have also been learning all about different types of poetry and wrote some  poems. 

Ms. Donovan’s 5th Class 
Mr. Donovan’s 5

th
 class have made collages in which they wrote in Irish about themselves. They 

also walked down to the old school and learned about the history of the school. 

Mr. Fitzgerald’s 6th Class 
Mr. Fitzgerald’s 6

th
 class learned about Italy and made projects on Italy. They also drew plant 

diagrams and learned how plants work. 

Merry Christmas from the Student Council! 
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The Council would like to 

thank RNS Parent 

Association for paying  the 

cost of a tour bus to take us 

to the ant- bullying 

ambassador workshop 

 
 


